
THE GEARS

    Newsletter of The Rotary Club of Everett, MA 

    Meeting: April 21, 2011
Present: Tyler, John M, Tim, Rosemary, Judy, Lou, Carol, Steve F, Pres Chris, Dianne, Lester Anne, Joe S, Rich O, MJ

 

Guests: Gisella from Eagle Bank, and a prospective member from the Everett Credit Union

 

Carol Churchill hosted our meeting today at Distrigas’ beautiful new marine terminal building.

Thank you to Carol and to Distrigas for hosting our meeting!

 

Announcements:

 

The district is holding a future visions training Sat June 11 at Cataldo Ambulance in Malden

3 hour training on the new grant procedures.  Contact Chris if you wish to participate.

 

Our 2nd Annual Rotary Strikes Bowl-A-Thon is Thursday May 19th 6pm Town Line Bowling, Malden

Contact MJ if you want to rent a lane or join a team, sponsor a raffle or gift, or join a team looking for bowlers.

 

